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1 March 2017 
 
RMS Ref: SYD16/01720 (A16323359)  
Your Ref: MP06_0089 MOD 2 
 

Joanna Bakopanos  
Industry Assessments  
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

 
Attention: Pamela Morales   

 
VOPAK BULK LIQUIDS STORAGE FACILITY, PORT BOTANY (MP 06_0089 MOD 2) 

NOTICE OF EXHIBITION  

Dear Sir/Madam,  

Reference is made to Departments letter dated 13 December 2016 with regard to the 
abovementioned development proposal, which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services 
(Roads and Maritime) for comment.  

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted application and raises no objection to the above 
modification application to increase the product throughput capacity at the facility from 3,950 
mega litres (ML) to 7,800 ML and includes the following works at the site: 

 Construction of a new access road and driveway; 
 Construction of four new road tanker bays, driver amenities and extension to existing 

warehouse; 
 Upgrade to the vapour recovery unit; and 
 Installation of additional transfer pumps and pipelines and associated infrastructure. 

Any inquiries can be directed to Jana Jegathesan by telephone on 8849 2313 or by email at 
development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Angela Frew 
Senior Land Use Planner  
Network Sydney  

  


